
 

Hunters Hall Primary School 

Snippets 
Issue: 20 

February 2020 
 

Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As I wish you all a happy and healthy half term break, I 
would like to address two issues that are causing 
parents/carers concern:  
 

With regard to the Coronavirus. The threat to the UK 
remains moderate. Advice suggests we promote basic 
hygiene practices, such as regularly washing hands and 
always sneezing into a tissue, to stem the spread of viruses. 
We will continue to share the latest information and 
guidance with you on Parent Hub and ensure you are kept 
up to date with the latest alerts and information. 
 

The new parking restrictions are coming into force over half 
term. The school has canvased the help of the 
Commissioning Director of Education to seek some support 
in making the regulations more workable for parents and 
staff. As soon as I have further information, I will let you 
know. 
 

I wish you a happy, healthy week and look forward to 
seeing you all on Monday the 24th February.  
 

Selina Frazer, 
Headteacher.  

Spring Term 2020 
 

Monday 17th to Friday 21st February – Half 
Term holiday 
 
******************* 

Monday 24th February – Children return to 
school 
 

Thursday 27th February – Nursery Get 
ready to write Workshop 9:00-10:00am and 
12:30-1:30pm 
 

Thursday 27th February – Coffee Morning 
9:00-10:00am 
 
Please see the orange Spring Term Workshops 
2019/20 flyer that was sent home with further 
dates that may be of interest. 

 

Easy Fundraising  Health & Safety 

We have signed up to EasyFundraising in a bid to 
raise more funds for the school.  

Register your details to help us when you do 
online shopping. Click or follow this link: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/hunter
shallprim/ 

 Several cases of head lice have been reported.  Please 
check and where necessary treat before the children 
return to school on Monday 24th February. 
 

 Electric scooters are not to be ridden on school 
property.   

Donations 

 Any unwanted gifts that can be used as raffle prizes. 

 Any unwanted games, books, puzzles, 
toys that are still in good condition. 

 Items to use for craft activities such 
as beads, buttons, wool, knitting 
needles, material, ribbon etc. 

 

Thank you 

Parent Hub Attendance 

We would like all 
parents/carers to 
join us on Parent 
Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep you up to 
date with what’s going on at school. You’ll receive 
messages, pictures, documents and newsletters, all in 
one handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your app store 
(iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

Congratulations to 2A in Key Stage 1 who achieved 100% 
this week and to 4N in Key Stage 2 with 100% 
 

Class 
Attendance 

% 
Class 

Attendance 
% 

Class 
Attendance 

% 

RC 93.89 2K 98.47 4R 97.54 

RL 92.91 2T 98.85 5P 98.77 

RM 90.84 3D 97.79 5S 97.78 

1H 93.54 3G 97.71 5T 92.52 

1HV 97.71 3R 95.20 6A 98.35 

1R 93.89 4E 98.23 6LC 96.43 

2A 100 4N 100 6Y 92.63 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/huntershallprim/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/huntershallprim/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/huntershallprim/
https://www.parenthub.co.uk/


Year 3 Stoneage Day Health Advice 

Yesterday, Thursday 13th February, all of our Year 3 
children had a yabba-dabba-doo time when they 
participated in a whole day of prehistoric learning; 
Portals to the Past visited our school. The children 
were able to consolidate learning that has taken place 
this term along with learning new facts.  

 Year 1 Super Hero Day 

Today, Friday 14th 
February, our Year 1 
children enjoyed taking 
part in the Super Hero 
Day. We would like to 
thank all families for 
helping their children 
with their costumes.  

 
Coffee Morning with Mr Bellevue Half-Term Holiday Club 

 

 

 

http://www.futureyouthzone.org/holiday-club-membership

